From: Marla Luben <marlamlubenl@gmail.com>

Sent time: 09/14/2020 11:02:15 AM

To: Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@]lacity.org>

Subject: Re: Letter of Determination for Hollywood Center Project Vesting Tentative Tract No. 82152
Thank you for the update.

On Mon, Sep 14, 2020 at 9:15 AM Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@]acity.org> wrote:
Hello,

You are receiving this email because you are an interested party and/or a mandated recipient of the Letter of Determination for
Vesting Tentative Tract Map No. 82152, attached.

Please be advised that related Case Nos. CPC-2018-2114-DB-CU-MCUP-SPR and CPC-2018-2115-DA are tentatively
scheduled for a City Planning Commission meeting on October 15, 2020. More information will be provided following the close
of the appeal period for VIT No. 82152.

Thank you.

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner

Los Angeles City Planning
Eﬂﬁéﬁﬂ%ﬁg 221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350

Los Angeles, CA 90012

Planning4LA.org

T: (213) 847-3674
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